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South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA) 
P.O. Box 4637 
Cape Town 
8001 
 
Attention: Mr. Andrew Salomon 
 
COMMENTS ON ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT PROGRAMME OF A 75MW SOLAR FARM AND 
ASSOCIATED POWER LINES ON THE FARM GROOTSPRUIT 252/0, ODENDAALSRUS RD.  
 
The purpose of this letter is to invite you as registered Interested and/or Affected Party to provide comments 
on the Environmental Management Programme (EMPr). Reference is made to the notification of the 
Environmental Authorisation (EA) and Final Layout Map sent to you on 17 July 2014. After comments were 
received of the Final Layout Map these were incorporated into the EMPr. 
 
As registered Interested and/or Affected Party you are hereby invited to provide comments on the EMPr 
which will then be taken into consideration and incorporated in to the Final EMPr to be submitted to the 
National Department of Environmental Affairs for written approval. 
 
Please refer to the attached EMPr of the proposed facility. You are hereby invited to provide any comments 
on this document which will be incorporated into the Amended Final Environmental Management 
Programme (EMPr) for approval by the Department of Environmental Affairs (DEA). 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at 051 444 4700 if you have any queries or concerns regarding this 
project. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Darius van Rensburg 
 


